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Parent Council Updates
Thank you to our Parent Council members who took the time to meet on Monday evening. We are so lucky to have a group of parents who support our school pro-actively and help us by fundraising and supporting the school for the benefit of the children. Parent Council will share the full notes from our meeting for your information.
We do need to mention that we are very grateful to our PC for securing an amazing community grant of £1500 towards making our playground into a greener space. We will keep you updated about the impact that this grant makes on out outdoor space!
Meeting Children’s Needs
Our support staff and teachers benefited from another valuable professional learning session on Wednesday evening with our Inclusive Practice Team. This is an area of our improvement plan this session and we are reaping the benefits of working with the team to meet children’s needs.
Scot’s Poetry 
What a lovely way to finish our week with our Scot’s Celebration Assembly! Thank you to the families of our finalists for joining us this afternoon to enjoy the recitals. 
Safer Internet Focus
We discussed  online safety in assemblies this week. The key themes were:
· Digital footprint and being aware of how you behave online
· Inappropriate online content. What do we do if we something inappropriate or something that worries us or scares us
Coming Up
Monday 12th February: Families of P1, P1/2 and P2 are invited to join us for an open afternoon at 1.30pm
Tuesday 13th February: Families of P6/7 and P7 are invited to join us for an open afternoon at 1.30pm
Wednesday 14th February: Inservice Day  (school and nursery closed)
Thursday 15th and Friday 16th February: School holiday (nursery remains open)

Monday 19th February: Cluster Basketball League at Waid Academy 3.45pm- 5.30pm
Tuesday 20th February: Families of P3, P3/4 and P4 are invited to join us for an open afternoon at 1.30pm
Wednesday 21st February: BIG5 Reading Celebration Session at 1.30pm
Wednesday 21st February: P3, P3/4 and P4 trip to Stirling Castle
                                        Have a lovely weekend!
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